
                        JCGC    MINUTES

                               9-2-2021


Attendance:  Livingston Kelley, Blair Yount, Jim Buchanan, Jim Madden, 
Steve Schumaker, Tom Tabor, Roy Osborn, Ken Maney, Mike Bowler


Livingston called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall of 
the 1st Presbyterian Church.


Blair Yount read the minutes of the last meeting.  Roy Osborn moved to 
accept, Tom Tabor 2nd, motion passed.


Livingston gave an estimated treasurers report.  There is approximately 
$1100 in the general fund and $100 in the HIO fund.  Blair Yount was 
reimbursed $191.70.  He paid the GoDaddy contract which carries us thru 
2024.  Steve Schumaker moved to accept, Jim Buchanan 2nd, motion 
passed.


Livingston opened the discussion about the Club Championship.  All 
players are reminded to be at Kingwood by 8:30, meeting at 8:45.  The 
tournament committee will setup pairings and starting order.  Joe 
Schivinski will  run the prizes prior to the tournament.  The total 
tournament prize money will be $1000. 

Each 4some will have a captain who will enforce rules and ‘ready golf’ 
play.


Livingston reminded the nominating committee about  the upcoming 
election. Karen Dean, Gayle Murdock and Blair Yount’s 2 year term will 
expire.


Livingston asked all to repair ball marks.


Roy suggested an area on the website for equipment sales.  Blair Yount 
will check on it.


Roy Osborn moved to adjourn, Mike Bowler 2nd, motion passed.

Meeting adjourned at 7:56PM. 





